
This week in Caterpillars Class 

We made a Christmas tree out of cardboard, bubble wrap and shaving foam. We decorated it 
with baubles and pom-poms, counting how may we used. We also decorated stockings and 

crackers. 

We played in Santa’s post office, wrapping up presents and posting them. 

For Literacy this week we listened to the story of ‘The Snowman’. 

We made reindeer food and Christmas star biscuits to eat at snack time, we helped to weigh 
out the different ingredients. 
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Tadworth 

NEWSLETTER 

This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

For literacy this week we read ‘The Tiger Who Came To Tea’. 

In maths this week we sorted different coloured objects into matching colours. 

We decorated Christmas crackers, made reindeer food and we made star biscuits to eat             
at snack time. 

We have been working on recognising some of the letters in our names. 

Thank you to all the children for wearing 
their lovely Christmas jumpers.  

Thank you for all your kind donations 

Altogether we raised  

£62.50 

 



Important  Reminders                                     
Friday 17th December 

 Party Day 

We are looking forward to our Christmas Party, the children are invited to wear 
their party clothes, non session children in from 10:30am pick up at 12:00pm. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Friday 17th December        

Christmas Party 

10:30am - 12:00pm 

(non session children from 10:30am) 

Tuesday 4th January  

INSET DAY  

Wednesday 5th January 

Back to Nursery 

Tuesday 18th January 

Winnie the Pooh Day 

Thursday 20th January 

Penguin Awareness Day 

February 14th - February 18th 

Half Term 

Monday 21st February 

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 22nd February 

Back to Nursery 

We would like to thank all of our families for the tremendous support you have given 
the nursery this past year.            

   Wishing you all a happy, healthy and safe Christmas.  

We look forward to seeing all the children back to nursery in the new year                                                   
from Becky and the team at Caterpillars  x 

See you on Wednesday 5th January 2022 


